Tap O' Noth Community Council

Chairman - David Grant

Secretary - Thomas Murray

22 Park Lane

Gartly

By Huntly

Ab54 4qf

thomas-murray-toncc@live.co.uk



Dear Sir/Madame

We do not have any train stations in our community council area but we do feel that parking at rural train stations should be provided were possible and free for people to use, this should encourage people to use the train rather than their car.

If there was to be a charge it would have to be a fair one because if it was too much they would continue to take their cars to their destination.

Yours Sincerely

Thomas Murray

Secretary
Tap O Noth Community Council

